
GP Webinar conducted by NSW Health 14 June 2023 

The following slides were anonymously sent to the CCSN due to the GP’s concern around how NSW Health was 

approaching this emerging health issue. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Many in the region have stated clearly in their feedback to the CCSN, that the lack of support by NSW Health 

has elevated significant and unnecessary concern, and an increase in stress for community members. 

 

 



 

CCSN believes the heavy metal contamination is coming from a regional source that is out of our control to 

cease exposure. We believe the exposure to heavy metal contamination is airborne, the community does not 

have control on the ceasing of this exposure. It was also verbally shared by the anonymous GP that 

symptomatic treatment was in relation to Lead only. 



 

 

For many in the community, perception is equalling reality with quantitative evidence in blood, 24 hour urine 

and hair samples showing single/multiple heavy metal contamination.  


